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2/2 Nick Atkins 

2/3 Ursula King 

Gary Stickles 

2/4 William Montgomery 

2/6 Merlina Salamanca 

2/7 Julia Brown 

2/8 Muriel Fish 

2/10 Bain Cowell 

2/14 Victoria Wells 

2/16  Helen Reid 

2/17 Joan Reilly 

2/19  Julia Ashley 

Check your calendars!    The date for the 

Social changed because we know that so 

many of our membership will be attend-

ing  the CSU show Kaleidoscope on 

2/22!       It’s a bit early this year, we 

know, but that is the date.  The Social is 

now 2/29  from 5-8pm at the Unitarian 

Universalist Church, 8827 Heiferhorn 

Way. Make that change on your calendar 

and plan to attend!    

Please remember that CALL runs on the power of VOLUNTEERS!    So 

often we don’t get to know the in-

terests, the skills, the knowledge 

our members bring with them to 

our organization.     We want 

people to be involved in a va-

riety of ways, whether it is 

working on a committee or 

facilitating a class.    You do 

NOT have to be an expert in a par-

ticular field.  We have DVD Great 

Course.   You could use those alone, 

use them with how you want to per-

sonalize a class or you could do 

original presentations!   You can 

even team up with 

someone to facilitate 

a class.   We need people to  get involved with making 

these decisions based on what their interests are!   Talk 

to Les Dean about what you can do.    (He will be hap-

py to explain what would be involved) 



2/7 10am Curriculum Committee 

EBTC 

11:30 Birthday Lunch Café Amici 

2/14 10am Board Meeting    EBTC 

2/21 11:30  Book Club, Hilton Terrace 

Church 

2/25 6:30   Trivia Bee    Cunningham 

Center 

2/29 5pm   Winter Social    Unitarian 

Universalist Church 

This is the FINAL year for the Trivia Bee, 

which has been a wonderful 

event for the Literacy Alli-

ance.    CALL teams have 

shown themselves to be triv-

ia masters the past several 

years!    The cheerleaders for 

the teams have proven to be  

fun, loud, and super sup-

portive!    Whether you are 

part of a trivia team or one of 

the audience/cheerleaders, you will 

have a FABULOUS evening!       

A reminder for those of you who 

enjoy pictures and information 

about our ongoing activities, 

please be sure to visit our web-

site, www.columbuscall.org.     

 

Plan to be at Spring Registration  

March 11.     You should have 

your UPDATE about 2 weeks 

before.   Please plan to bring a 

friend to registration!! 


